

**NR\_key\_name:** 636B0F76B966BCEA852563940067DDE4  
**SendTo:** CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
  
**CopyTo:** CN=Bob Skwirot/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Kevin Tiernan/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Michelle Combs/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Mary McAuliffe/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 08/28/1996  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 3:13:39 PM  
**ComposedDate:** 08/28/1996  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 2:54:30 PM  
**Subject:** CIA document

Can we put a temporary hold on #59-57, at least until we have had the chance to discuss cover issues with the Board? Staff recommended more of a release on that document than we now feel comfortable with, in light of other documents we have since encountered. We also would like to reword our recommended substitute language. Anna and Kermit have already voted on #59-57, but the other Board members have not. Making matters more complex, there are two other documents identical to #59-57 but reviewed differently (both more and less conservatively) by HRG that surfaced in the latest batch to come over from CIA. I've notified Barry of the discrepancies and asked him for information re the specific topics involved

**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**